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To the Minister for Planning,
 
I’m a long-term resident in Greenwich, I travel daily through St Leonards and Crows Nest and
have been made very aware of the huge pressure on infrastructure in this area.
 
My concern is the overcrowding of the general area and subsequent traffic congestion will be
totally unmanageable.
 
Please stop further high-rise development.
 
Sincerely,
Julia Richardson




